
Greater New Bedford Voc-Tech
school closed for Friday
Greater New Bedford Voc-Tech is closed Friday, 10 Feb, 2017 do
to the weather conditions.

There is no school again on Friday, February 10th due to the
continued  inclement  weather.  Stay  safe!
pic.twitter.com/RYs7gZuy1a

— GNB Voc-Tech (@GNBVocTechHS) February 9, 2017
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